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GARDEX

DOMESTIC

CONTAINS DIAZINON

DIA ONE INSECTICIDE SPRAY

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

GUARANTEE:
Diazinon.....1%

Contains 9 g Diazinon per litre

Registration No. 07857  PCP ACT

DANGER       POISON

NET CONTENTS: 4 LITRES

GARDEX CHEMICALS LTD.
246 ATTWELL DRIVE, ETOBICOKE, ONTARIO M9W 5B4

DIRECTIONS FOR USE

TO KILL ANTS, FLEAS, SILVERFISH, COCKROACHES, CRICKETS,
EARWIGS, CARPET BEETLES AND SOWBUGS

FOR USE IN DWELLINGS:  For control of ants, fleas, silverfish,
resistant as well as non-resistant cockroaches, crickets,
earwigs, carpet beetles and sowbugs, make spot applications
directly to the infested area.  Application should be made as a
coarse spray to wet the surfaces, or with a paint brush to the
cracks and crevices of baseboard areas, around pipes and other
breeding areas; surfaces behind and beneath cabinets,
refrigerators, sinks and stoves and similar areas should also be
treated.  Treatments should be repeated monthly if required.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Harmful if
swallowed, inhaled or absorbed through the skin.  Avoid breathing
spray mist.  Avoid all personal contact even with treated
surfaces.  Wash hands thoroughly after using and before eating,
drinking or smoking.  Avoid contaminating of foodstuffs or
surfaces they touch.

Do not apply to surfaces where children play.  Remove or cover
all food & utensils before treatment.

Do not apply on animals or plants.  Provide free ventilation



during application.  Operators using this product frequently
should wear protective clothing.  Do not use or store near heat
or open flame.

FIRST AID INSTRUCTIONS:  This product contains petroleum
distillate.  If swallowed, do not induce vomiting, call Physician
immediately.  If patient unconscious give him air.  If in the
eyes flush with plenty of water and call Physician.  In case of
contact, immediately wash skin with plenty of soap and water.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION:  Diazinon is a cholinesterase
inhibitor.  Atropine is antidotal and may be administered using
1-2 mg every 15-30 minutes if necessary.

DISPOSAL:  Dispose of empty container with household garbage.

NOTICE TO USER:  This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offence
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.

NON-WARRANTY:  Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms
set out on the label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the
risk to persons or property arising from the use or handling of
this product and accepts the product on that condition. 
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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